June 8, 1939

Dear Jackson,

I am glad that my letter to the Colonial Office has been useful, and especially that you will now be staying here for a little longer.

I hope you will keep in touch with Stevens and press
him to make tests of significance on points which need a
definite answer. It does seem important to find at what
point real discrepancies exist between different modes of
making the estimates. Certainly it will be a good step
to use the whole nine months data in the same way in which
the cort series has been used.

Yours sincerely,